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This 1s almost laughable coming from Public Servants who make
over $200,000 a year. Council Members who advocate and
support ILLEGAL IMMIGRATION. Council Members who do
NOT own businesses. It is easy to put the onus on other people
when you don't have to pay for it. It has historically been shown
how $15 an hr, across the board hurts not only the business, but
the employees as well. It has been historically shown that hiring
illegal labor undervalues jobs and wages. In our communities of
color, the low skilled entry jobs are taken away by undocumented
workers and unscrupulous businesses at the peril of struggling
workers. So if a small business has a choice of paying a low
skilled worker $15 and hour, or hiring an undocumented
Immigrant and pay $$8 under the table....which do you think is
going to happen? When I SEE our Council Members HIRE
LEGAL people of color for all their personal choices, and pay
them $15 or more an hour, then I would give you all more
credence.



